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Comments: Please do not prohibit fixed anchors or the replacement of fixed anchors. They are essential for
allowing climbers to explore and enjoy wilderness areas safely. Climbers need to be allowed to maintain fixed
anchors and often the decision to replace anchors happens in the moment. If it is discovered that a fixed anchor
needs replacing it needs to happen right away or it could put other climbers at risk.



